
High level meeting with the EDPS 
Friday 2 September, 15:00, EDPS’s Office in Brussels  

General information: 
Following a suggestion from DG HOME, the Management Board (MB) Chairperson proposed to the 
EDPS to have a high-level meeting . The EDPS accepted the 
meeting stating that he was  

 
In parallel, the MB Chairperson also sent a letter to the LIBE Chair to update on the measures taken so 
far. We have been informed that two letters (from the EDPS to the LIBE Chair and from the MB 
Chairperson to the LIBE Chair) were circulated by the LIBE Secretariat to the coordinators of the 
political groups on 29 August for information. It is likely that the EDPS dossier – amongst many others 
– will be discussed in the next meeting of the coordinators of the political groups on Tuesday 6 
September 2022. 

 
 

  

Composition of the delegations for the meeting:  
- FR Management Board (MB) chairmanship:  

 
- Europol delegation:  

- EDPS delegation:  
 

Wojciech Wiewiórowski was appointed by a joint decision of the European Parliament and the Council 
on 5 December 2019 for a term of five years.Before his appointment, he served as Assistant European 
Data Protection Supervisor from 2014 to 2019 and as Inspector General for the Protection of Personal 
Data at the Polish Data Protection Authority, a position which he had held since 2010.  
The meeting will take place at the EDPS’s office (Rue Montoyer 30, 1000 Bruxelles, Belgium)  
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